Doug Mcintyre

From: Tom Hornish <thornish67@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 6:07 PM

To: EIS

Cc: City Council

Subject: EIS scoping comment

[CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Completing an update to the Town Center EIS is long overdue and should have been completed years ago. Given the
many changes in the Town Center plans and vision over the years, and because of the prior poor planning by the city in
other areas (especially in infrastructure), a study over 10 years ago just doesn’t reflect the real world situation on the
ground today. | fully support, and hope the City Council supports, a complete revision to the ancient Town Center EIS, or
a new EIS being done for the Town Center.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Hornish

Please be aware that email communications with members of the City Council, City Commissioners, or
City staff are public records and are subject to disclosure upon request.



